
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Nunatsiavut Housing Commission Planning Services 

 
 

In March 2019 the Nunatsiavut Assembly passed the An Act Respecting Housing In Nunatsiavut 

and to Establish a Nunatsiavut Housing Commission.  The Commission will develop and deliver 

housing programs for the Nunatsiavut Government. 

 

Summary of Scope of Work: 

The Nunatsiavut Government is seeking proposals from qualified firms to provide a detailed plan 

that outlines the steps to establish the Nunatsiavut Housing Commission. Proposals are to be 

received no later than 4:00 p.m. on March 30, 2020 at the Nunatsiavut Government office in 

Rigolet, Nunatsiavut. 

 

Before submitting proposals, interested proponents are required to obtain the full detailed 

scope of work, instructions and requirements for proposals, and any further information 

on the project from the Nunatsiavut Government offices in Rigolet by contacting: 

 

Mr.  Darryl Shiwak 

Deputy Minister of Lands and Natural Resources 

P.O. Box 47, Rigolet, NL A0P 1P0 

 

Telephone: (709) 947-3600 

Fax: (709) 947-3543 

Email: darryl.shiwak@nunatsiavut.com 

 

Proposals may be submitted by email or mail and must be clearly marked “NUNATSIAVUT 

HOUSING COMMISSION PLANNING SERVICES”. 

 

The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted, and the Nunatsiavut 

Government reserves the right to cancel this RFP. 

 

Proposals will be evaluated on the principles of value for money, which include an evaluation of 

the Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act. 

 


